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04 November 2015

MEMORANDUM MRC NO. 15-22

TO: ALL COLLEGE SECRETARIES and GRADUATE COORDINATORS

MR CHITO N. ANGELES
University Librarian, University Library

PROFESSOR MANUEL RAMOS
Director, University Computer Center

LEONILA T. BALASBAS
Acting Director, Cash Office

"

FROM: MARILYN R. CANTA, Ph.D.
University Registrar

Please be informed that the CRS team will be performing a system upgrade and
maintenance on the following dates:

November 28, 29 & 30, 2015 (Saturday, Sunday and Monday). In effect, the following
websites and web services will be inaccessible on the said dates:

* Maroon CRS site

e Maroon CRS EPP

e |Lib’s feature for detecting a student’s enrollment for the current semester
e Cashiering payments

e UPCC web service in creating student accounts in CRS

For your information and guidance.

Thank you very much
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